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To: The Honorable Town Board
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Re: e3communications

Termination of Professional Services Agreement

Kindly adopt a resolution terminating the Town’s Professional Services Agreement
with €3 Communications for public relations services.

Following conversations with the Supervisor, this action is being proposed as part
of ongoing efforts to reduce budgetary impacts.



